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June 18, 2014 
 
TO: Sponsors of the Oregon Department of Education USDA Food Distribution 

Program 
 

RE: Value of USDA Foods Received Report 
 

The Annual Value of USDA Foods Received Report for 2013-14 is available in CNPweb 
using the following instructions: 
 

 Click Food Distribution Program puzzle piece (green) 
 Click continue 
 Click program year 2014 
 Click reports in top navigation bar 
 Click Value of USDA Foods 

 
This report should be used in your financial records; you cannot use the entitlement tab 
as it includes all allocations whether or not you received them. The CFDA number for 
NSLP is 10.555, SFSP is 10.559. USDA Foods should be recorded as both a revenue 
and expenditure. The report includes values of National School Lunch Program, DoD 
Fresh Produce, and Summer Food Service.  
 
If you have any questions, please contact me at chris.facha@state.or.us or (503) 947-
5896. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Chris Facha 
USDA Food Distribution Program Analyst 
Child Nutrition Programs 
Office of Learning /Student Services 
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